
Dear Parents / Guardians,

Welcome to CBA House League for 2023.  For those of you new to the CBA, welcome.  For those of you returning, welcome back!  Included in this email will be some general information for a successful season!

Our team name is______________________

My name is _________ and I will be the Head Coach.  I would appreciate anyone who would like to volunteer their time as an assistant coach.  Please note that baseball experience is NOT necessary at all.

If you ever have any questions I can be reached at the following:

{COACH EMAIL OR CELL PHONE}

Games are every ___________________ from ______________ unless rained out.  Please make every effort to arrive 15 minutes early to each game for a warm-up.

Rain Dates
If a scheduled game is rained out you will be contacted by (email / telephone / text) by a coach.  If you are not contacted, you can assume the game is on as scheduled.  You can also check the CBA website or our Facebook and Instagram accounts for updates.

During Games
Parent involvement is welcomed and greatly appreciated.  We encourage parents to come out and help as base coaches, assist with fielding drills, helping with helmets etc.
Please remember that there is NO SMOKING at the diamonds per city bylaws and Provincial Guidelines.

Please note that House League is still competitive.  Umpires officiate the games and scores determine the standings, HOWEVER, our key goal is still player development, teaching fundamentals and HAVING FUN!!


Sincerely, 

YOUR NAME
